
 
Monday 13th January 

 

Dear parents,  

SPELLING SHED UPDATE: 

All the children have been registered on this fantastic spelling support programme            

and had a login sent home last week. Please ask your child’s teacher if you do not                 

have this information. It is great to see so many children already on the programme               

and making progress in their spellings.  

The children move up the ranks, the more words they spell correctly.  

 

Teachers are setting weekly assignments linked to the spelling         

patterns they are learning in class, or words linked to their           

connector work. Please encourage your child to complete        

them. 

You can download the Spelling Shed app to your devices at           

home. 

 

Or simply play online at ​https://play.edshed.com/ 

 

Please support your child in becoming a super speller. Certificates are given out             

weekly for achievements on the Spelling Shed Programme.  

Thank you for your support  

Miss Reid  

Assistant Head 

 

https://play.edshed.com/

